
This is the place for all current news from Bridlemile school. Please make sure to read your Friday
Flyer every week!

12/2: Bridlemile Foundation Tree Sale, 8:30 am - 4:30 pm
12/18-22: Make up instructional days
12/23/23-1/1/2024: Winter Break
Family/Teacher Evening Conferences - Mid January, Dates TBD



Thank you for your support and care for our staff and one another. We see your show of care for
our community every day.

During school closure, our paraeducators and education assistant were supporting students as
reading coaches; our main o�ce Ms. Sonja and Ms. Dana were in daily contact with families, and
our custodial team were keeping things running too!

Our Sta�ng is Steady for December 18-22. We are here for you and one another with this change
in the school calendar. If you know your student will be out for that week, please do let our
Bridlemile O�ce know. Email at bridlemile-o�ce@pps.net or call 503-916-6292.

In addition to December 18-22, we will also have school on the following dates:
1. January 26
2. February 19 (Presidents’ Day)
3. April 8
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4. June 12
5. June 13
�. June 14

Check your Beagle Backpacks next Friday, December 8th, for Quarter 1 report cards. K-5 envelopes
will also include the Fall i-Ready math diagnostic assessment report and grades 3-5 will have
Reading and Math MAP assessment reports.

A reminder that the report card design is new. Guided by family feedback, the new report cards are:
Clear and meaningful for families;
User-friendly for educators;
Aligned with Oregon standards; and,
Differentiated to represent the needs of all of our student populations.

Here is the template of the new report card: Kindergarten 1st Grade 2nd Grade 3rd Grade 4th Grade
5th Grade

For more information about the new K-5 report card, please visit https://www.pps.net/k5reportcard

Family-Teacher Conferences will be rescheduled for mid-January. We will be offering four evening
opportunities, in-person or virtual, more information to come next week in our Friday Flyer and
from your classroom teacher.

Remember that Beagles go outside for Garden lessons and recess, rain or shine. Jackets with
hoods are great! Also, please label your jackets so that we can return found items to students.

Thank you everyone for returning the student computers and chargers to classrooms so quickly!
The school is being asked to pay for missing chargers, so we’d love your help to do an extra look
around.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VRCqgf6SvGIUOCRgnktvq4N9VuHDOCur/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VN3xym1f2lRUc_nWVB86BAqaC-zOytUz/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VKVRAVGRkjhJSZzPl0faD_Zd5V01Wf4b/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VRa-J5FMho_b2eq5D0bLWKL6vJIJ7trH/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VWSXPhrhha8QalPzWFndGr0mNv3SS8YA/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VZDNgAC7rMEt5Wr8u_XJYLKRoYY4Csu6/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.pps.net/k5reportcard


Starting Monday, we will have red bins in front and back of the
school for charger drop-off. (We have a Nintendo charger that
came back…if this is yours, come to the main o�ce, no questions
asked.=)

If you are returning a borrowed student computer, please bring the
computer (and charger) to the main o�ce or to your classroom

teacher.

Want a school picture do-over? Missed picture day the �rst time?
Lifetouch will return to Bridlemile for picture retakes on December
12. Order forms are available in the Bridlemile o�ce or email your
teacher to request one be sent home in your child's backpack.

Saturday, December 2nd

Come pick up your tree at Bridlemile tomorrow, Saturday, December 2nd, 8:30am-4:00pm. We will
have coffee, cocoa and donuts!

Ordered Greenery? You can pick it up at the tree sale!





Click Here for PTA and Foundation Newsletter
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Questions, comments or feedback about this newsletter? Just hit reply or email
us at Bridlemile-O�ce@pps.net.

Bridlemile Elementary School
https://www.pps.net/bridlemile

4300 SW 47th Dr.
Portland, OR 97212
503-916-6292
bridlemile-office@pps.net

https://www.instagram.com/bridlemile_beagles
mailto:bridlemile-office@pps.net

